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Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2008 4:43 PM

To: 'mcj9228@aol.com’

Cc: Bowman, Sandy

Subject: Missing information on Perchloroethylene Dry Cleaner Air General Permit Notification Form

Attachments: 0990391-004-AG;CelebrityCleanersofDelrayBeachinc.pdf

Tracking: Recipient Delivery
'mcj9228@aol.com’
Bowman, Sandy  Delivered: 10/29/2008 4:43 PM

Dear Mr. Jeffrey Cahn,

Per our telephone conversation today, please find the attached .pdf file which contains a copy of the subject item
form which you have submitted for the purpose of renewal of your operating entitlement.

On pages 15 & 16 you will find the highlighted items that were left unanswered in questions 1 and 2 and question
5, respectively. Please complete and return to me as soon as possible in order to assist me in completlng the
registration/application process.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and | look forward to your reply.

" Have a great day!
Dickson E. Dibble

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management )
Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

7 CoMMUNICATE

in plain language

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure
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